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May 1, 2024 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

 In December 2021, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) created the 

Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) requiring Public Water Systems to develop 

and submit an inventory of service line materials – both on the private and public side.  

This was to better protect children and communities from the risks of lead exposure.  

For side-by-side comparisons of the old vs new ruling, you can visit: 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/supporting-materials-final-

revisions-lead-and-copper-rule. 

 

 With this being said, the inventory is due to the Wisconsin DNR by October 16, 

2024.  I will need to enter your residence and inventory the service material where the 

service comes into your home.  I am scheduling to complete this by September 1, 

2024. 

 

 Approximately May 6, 2024 I will be starting with the residents who are home 

during the day and will make a schedule to start on the residences that need to 

schedule something after my normal working hours.  Please make sure that your 

contact information is up to date with the Village Office (608-522-4550). 

 

 If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via call/text at 608-522-4522 

or email at nfreedomdpw@gmail.com. 
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